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August 23, 2018 
   
 
Dear Harbor Hill Families:  
 

WELCOME BACK 
 

It is with great pleasure that we welcome you to the 2018-2019 school year at Harbor Hill.  Although 
there’s no time like the summertime, September is always exciting.   We have been busy all summer 
preparing for the arrival of Harbor Hill’s incredible students on opening day.  We look forward to 
seeing the children, catching up on all of their great summer stories and welcoming them to a new 
school year. 
 
Please select the first link below to read the entire welcome back letter, as well as the other links 
for more information and forms we need you to complete and return to school.  Please note that 
the Class Placement Letter and Emergency Contact Form, which contain personal information, can 
be found in the Parent Portal of the school district website.  If you have not yet set up a user account 
in the Parent Portal, please click here for instructions. 
 
The school will be available for parents and students who wish to see the location of their classrooms 
on Wednesday, August 29, 2018 from 8:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.  Please be aware that teachers may not 
be here on that day and the classrooms may be locked for safety purposes. Please do not bring 
your child’s school supplies to school on August 29th.  We ask that you have your child bring his/her 
supplies on the first day of school.  If you have questions or need to contact us, please call the main 
office at 516-801-5400. 
 
If you have questions or need to contact us, please call the main office at 516-801-5400. 

On behalf of everyone at Harbor Hill I wish you and your child all the best for a wonderful school 
year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Jessica Kemler and Mary Wood 
  
Welcome Back to School Letter from the Principal 
Self-Medication Release Form 
Meal Pre-Payment Plan 
District Wide Elementary Dismissal Procedures 
Letter to Parents Regarding Lice 

https://www.roslynschools.org/domain/63
https://www.roslynschools.org/cms/lib/NY02205423/Centricity/domain/10/welcome%202018-19/Welcome-Principal-1819.pdf
https://www.roslynschools.org/cms/lib/NY02205423/Centricity/domain/10/welcome%202018-19/self-med-1819.pdf
https://www.roslynschools.org/cms/lib/NY02205423/Centricity/domain/10/welcome%202018-19/Meal-Pre-Payment.pdf
https://www.roslynschools.org/cms/lib/NY02205423/Centricity/domain/10/welcome%202018-19/dismissal-1819.pdf
https://www.roslynschools.org/cms/lib/NY02205423/Centricity/domain/10/welcome%202018-19/lice-1819.doc.pdf

